From: Leslie Swensen

To: Richard D. Busto
Subject: Message to Dan
Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 2:15:54 PM

Dan - I understand that Jim Mathews has expressed interest in becoming chief of police in JIC.
There cannot be a better candidate and certainly not an outsider. If you have reasons not to
appoint Jim, [ expect you will explain them to the community as this important matter

deserves transparency.

Leslie Swensen
234 Shelter
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